
2025 KCRQF INFORMATION 

 

Please “follow” KCRQF on the www.kcrqf.com website, on Facebook (Kansas City Regional 

Quilt Festival) and Instagram.   This not only keeps you up to date but also pushes our 

information to other “quilty minded” folks! 

Judged quilt and mini-challenge entries will open in early Jan, 2025   Don’t forget that last 

Festival judged quilt spaces filled well before the deadline!  Even with additional space for 2025, 

we expect the same to happen.  Entry information is already available on the website. 

Classes and merchandise and tickets will follow in mid-Jan. 2025.    Every Festival we’ve had 

classes sell-out early—so be ready to purchase those classes once they open for enrollment!   

And this year, due to huge demand, we will have the Early Bird Tours on both Thurs and Friday. 

SPOTLIGHT QUILTER—each guild will have a member (selection decision of the guild) 

representing quilting and their guild for a special collection feature. (check the website!) 

Guild Display Coordinator—each quild will need to provide a coordinator for the selection and 

hanging of their own guild quilts. 

   

 

http://www.kcrqf.com/

